
SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY NOTIFICATION 
DATE: April 22, 2020 

Dear NDNU Community Members, 

We remain in “Shelter-in-place” status. As of April 17, 2020 San Mateo County 
issued an order requiring members of the public and workers at essential 
businesses to wear face coverings outside the home for certain activities and in 
places of business. 

This order will go into effect today, April 22, 2020. To read more about the order 
CLICK HERE. 

We urge you to please follow national, world health organization, state and 
regional news to stay updated on most recent updates. 

Please continuously refer to our FAQ page for most recent updates on the 
Future of NDNU. 

COURSE WITHDRAWAL DATES EXTENDED 

Due to COVID-19, NDNU is temporarily altering some policies for the Spring 
2020 semester to accommodate our students. Please read more here. 

https://www.smchealth.org/sites/main/files/file-attachments/ho_order_c19-8_face_covering_20200417_copy.pdf?1587328957
https://www.coronavirus.gov/
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019/events-as-they-happen
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/ncov2019.aspx
https://www.smchealth.org/coronavirus
https://www.ndnu.edu/future-of-ndnu
https://www.ndnu.edu/campus-life/wp-content/uploads/sites/12/2020/04/Communication-on-Course-WIthdrawal.pdf



